
   

 
PUBLIC COMMENT INVITED AND PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #1 

MUNICIPAL CLASS “C” ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
 EXPANSION OF THE ALEXANDRIA SEWAGE LAGOON FACILITY 

 TOWNSHIP OF NORTH GLENGARRY 
COMMENT SHEET 

 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28TH, 2016 
 

Name:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Organization: _________________________________________________________________________                                                                                             

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone No.: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Do you wish to be added to the project mailing list?  You will be notified of the study conclusions.  
□   Yes     □   No  
Specific comments?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please provide comments by December 2nd, 2016 to Ryan Morton, Director of Public Works at  
63 Kenyon Street West, Alexandria or ryanmorton@northglengarry.ca. 
 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
 
Thank you 

mailto:ryanmorton@northglengarry.ca

